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Dear Mrs. Prime Minister,

Please accept my congratulations on the results of
June 9. I look forward to our continued cooperation

in the interest of both our countries.

In the European Communities we face a set of difficult
problems. I trust that Britain under your leadership
will go on to do her full part in Europe in the interest
of the well-being and further development of European

integration.

I would be very glad indeed when you could visit us

soon in The Hague for thorough and informal talks.

Yours sincerely,

—

Lubbers)

To the Prime Minister







The Royal Netherlands Embassy
presents its compliments to the
Principal Private Secretary to the
Prime Minister and upon instructions
received has the honour to forward
a letter from the Netherlands Prime
Minister, Mr. R.F.M. Iubbers, to
The Right Honourable Margaret Thatcher,
M.P., dated 13th June, 1983.

London, 15th June,‘1983.
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